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15th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents 

RE: Phonics Workshop for Parents of Children in Reception and Year 1  

We will be holding the following parent workshop on Tuesday 4th February at 2.30pm for 

children in Reception and Year 1.   If any parents of children in Year 2 and 3 would like a 

refresher on Phonics you are more than welcome to attend.  

The workshop is designed to help you assist your understanding of the teaching of Phonics. 

The workshop will be held in Class 1 

Please can we ask that parents fill in the reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 31st 

January. 

Yours sincerely 

A Moore 

Mrs A Moore 

Head of School  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

REPLY SLIP 

 

I will be / not be attending the Phonics Workshop on Tuesday 4th February. 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………  
 

 


